Malawi Smiles

Each year since 2014, following fund-raising activities, Alice, the founder of Hippopot Herbs, and some supporters have travelled to Malawi to work with groups of children, most of whom have lost their parents. This is what we did in Malawi in 2017.

August 2017 The Resources

Thanks to many generous donations, we were able to take with us a large selection of learning materials, including stationery and books. Jan and Alice used part of their personal luggage allowance, and we also paid to ship out additional materials.



Working ... Playing ...
The girls were enthusiastic. Here we see them using workbooks given by a donor. "Sports Day" was hilarious!



Also having fun such as face painting!

We are currently fundraising for the 2018 visit which is planned for August.





... and Developing Skills

Learning how to make simple jewellery with wire and beads.

These items can then be sold to generate an income.



